
Susan Rogers
Maine Snowmobile Advisory Council

As a member of the Maine Snowmobile Advisory Council, Grants Specialist, past treasurer 
and life-long member of the Portage Lakers Snowmobile Club, I know first-hand the costs 
associated with maintaining pristine snowmobile trails in Aroostook County.  With new 
grooming equipment costing all-volunteer, non-profit clubs around $300,000, financial help is 
crucial. 
 
Snowmobilers contributed $606 million to Maine’s economy during the 2018-2019 season 
and retained/maintained thousands of jobs.  
 
Please accept this email as my full support of Maine LD280, increasing snowmobile 
registration fees.
 
~ Sue Rogers  


